

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

26 April 2022

Eid Celebrations

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you all had a wonderful break and for those of you who celebrated, a lovely Easter.

We are approaching the final week of Ramadan and thoughts are turning to the Eid-al-Fitr celebration. I understand that this is not yet ascertained, but that it is likely to be Monday 2nd or Tuesday 3rd May.

Monday May 2nd is a bank holiday and so school is closed. If your family is celebrating Eid on Tuesday 3rd May, your child will receive an authorised absence for religious observance and does not need to attend school.

If your child is not Muslim, they must attend school on Tuesday 3rd May.

Provisionally we have set our Eid parties in school for Wednesday 4th May and all children can come to school in their party clothes.

Ramadan Mubarak

Lorraine Martin Head teacher









